
February 6, 2020 
 

Present: David Antonsen, Daryl Haarstick, Joe Gerald, Hans Hanson and Mike Kratzke. 

Visiting: Sandra Antonsen, Bryan Soland, Don Schroeder, Aubrey and Brenda Ebanks. 

 

Dora township board met for the monthly meeting in the Vergas Fire Hall. 

Meeting was called to order by Chairman David Antonsen at 7:00 pm. 

Pledge of Allegiance was said. 

 

The minutes for January meeting were read and Daryl Haarstick moved to approve the minutes.  

Joe Gerald seconded the motion. Motion passed. 

 

Treasurers Report was read and placed on file subject to audit. 

 

Mike reported that the State site listed the occupants of the Freethinkers cemetery, but is not 

mapped out there. Also talked to one of the Funeral directors, will ask again to see what they 

have for a map of the cemetery. 

 

Joe Gerald reported on the CDH-Vergas Fire Dept. annual meeting, they are in need of more 

volunteers, the EMS workers responded to 10 different situations in Dora Township, the fire 

department responded to 5 calls in Dora. 

 

Aubrey and Brenda Ebanks showed the sample version of what the Dora website could look 

like, the board told them to proceed in getting a domain name and a starting version of the 

website. Mike will be the contact person for the board with them. 

 

The Audit meeting was held at 7:30, the books for 2019 were gone through and everything 

checked out, audit was completed by Daryl Haarstick, Joe Gerald and Mike Kratzke. 

 

Tom Falk asked if he could push back snow from road sides, it was decided that Bryon Soland 

is our snow removal person and he would take care of it. 

 

Letter was signed for the upcoming census confirming the map of Dora Township. 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 8:45. 

 


